News and Programs at

the Faneuil Branch Library



FOFL Annual Members' Meeting

Tues. Oct. 17, 6:30 pm.

Dear Library Patrons and Members of Friends of the Faneuil Library,

I want to take this opportunity to remind you about our upcoming Friends of the Faneuil Library Members' Meeting.

The Friends' Annual Board Meeting will be held on Tues., October 17 at 6:30 pm. at the Faneuil Library. ALL MEMBERS CAN MAKE NOMINATIONS FOR THE BOARD (and vote for new Board Member candidates). If you are not a member and wish to join, just stop by the library and inquire at the circulation desk or email friendsoffaneuil@gmail.com.

I hope to see you at meetings and at many of the wonderful events already planned for this year at our beloved Faneuil Library. Sincerely,
Maria Rodrigues
President, Friends of the Faneuil Library

Putting Your Garden To Bed

Tuesday, October 24th at 6:30 pm.

You may think the gardening season is over, but there is a lot you can do in fall to set your garden up for success next season. Learn about how to test and amend soil, how to reduce erosion and nutrient loss over the winter, and how to limit pests and diseases that may overwinter and continue next year.

Co-Sponsored by the Brighton Garden Club and the Friends of the Faneuil Branch Library.

Join us for a Memoir Workshop

Thursdays, November 2, 9 & 16 at 10:30 am.

Kim Kerrigan, a noted writing educator, will lead a three-part workshop on the ins and outs of writing your memoir.

He will:

- Provide participants with tips to discover their own writing voice.
- Reveal the six vital steps to enhance your memoir writing

• Provide suggestions for participants to publish their memoir and share it with their family and friends—and an even wider audience

Register at the Circulation Desk or by calling 617-782-6705

Sponsored by The Friends of the Faneuil Branch Library.

57 Readers and Writers*

Sponsored by The Friends of the Faneuil Branch Library.

Presents:

Surprise, Surprises

Original Stories and Song Tuesday, November 14, 6:30 pm.

*57 Readers and Writers: Named for the 57 bus route, this group writes on a selected topic and presents to the community. (Don't worry, there are not 57 readers performing.)

In the Faneuil Library Gallery: The Comic-Book Art of Mick Cusimano

On View through November 7th.

Mick Cusimano has been drawing cartoons from childhood. Some of his earliest cartoons were about the Beatles in 1966. In the late 90s during the Zine revolution his cartoons were published in over 100 small press publications in Boston, and abroad in Germany, Slovenia, and Russia. Thirty-five years after graduating from college Mick has recently produced political cartoons for the Harvard Crimson.

Mick was formerly an artist in Rugg Road's studios in the Allston Artist District. Over the years he has done cartoons about history, and he has presented work on the life of Washington Allston. Since 2000 he has done a monthly comic strip, ImagineNation, for Imagine the monthly Film Magazine about the local film industry. He is now working on a graphic novel about the Middle Ages called The Whole Ball of Wax. Learn more about Mick Cusiamo at this link:

http://mcusiman.tripod.com

Sponsored by The Friends of the Faneuil Branch Library, art above by Mick Cusiamo.

The Annual Halloween Parade

Saturday, Oct. 28, 10:30 am.

Join us for our annual children's costume parade around the Oak Square Rotary.

At 10:30 am we will leave through the back door of the children's room and walk across the street to parade around Oak Square Common.

A tasty snack will be available when we return to the library.

Balloon twisting by Mike the Hatman

Co-sponsored by The Friends of the Faneuil Branch Library

Balloon twisting by Mike the Hatman